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Issue 2 – Dec 2016 
We end 2016 on a high and with so much to talk 
about, I thought it best to put it all in one place! 
 
FOGS Winter Fair 
What a fantastic night we had! The church hall was, 
at times, busier than a sale day at Smyths! We had 20 
stalls selling everything from soft toys to wooden 
reindeers, plus more than 10 of our own stalls selling 
personalised decorations, magic food, and special 
Santa keys! Thank you to the wonderful school choir 
who opened our event with a selection of xmas 
carols and to the many, many volunteers who helped 
make the fair such a success. I’m delighted to tell you 
that we raised more than £1000 – exact figures will 
be published on the notice board later this week. 

Movie Night 
The children thoroughly enjoyed this event! It was 
noisy and chaotic, but lots of fun. We are hoping to 
host another before the February half term, but will 
split it into KS1 and KS2 to give the children more 
space in the hall. More details on this in the new 
year. 
 
Bonfire Cake Sale 
Our first cake sale of the year raised more than £100, 
despite running out of cakes! With more children at 
the school now, we’ll need to increase our baking! 

Christmas Cards 
These have been distributed to all the children and 
we hope you are pleased with their works of art.  

 
Personalised Tea Towels 
We are hoping to take delivery of these items next 
week. We have ordered a few extra, so if you didn’t 
place an order or you require additional, we will 
leave a stock in reception for you to purchase. Details 
on the profit made from this will be announced in our 
January meeting. 

Christmas Disco 
Our festive disco will take place on Friday 16th 
December at St Michael’s Church Hall. Cost of 
tickets will be £2.50. 

We will be selling the usual tuck shop treats, with 
pre-packed bags for KS1 at a cost of 50p – KS2 
children can bring along a small amount of pocket 
money to purchase their own selection. 
Reception parents – please note that parents will 
be unable to stay for the disco. We ask that you 
drop off your children and return at pick up time. 
We will use the main door at the rear of the 
building, in the car park, for the children’s safety. 

Tickets must be purchased prior to the event. 
Please return your ticket by Monday 12th December 
with the cash and we will return the stamped 
tickets to the children on Thursday. 

CHRISTMAS DISCO – Friday 16th December 

I ENCLOSE £2.50 WITH THIS TICKET (cash only 
please) 

Reception & KS1 6:00 til 7:00pm 

KS2 7:15 til 8:15pm 

CHILDS NAME 

CHILDS CLASS 
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